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August 5, 2016 

 
CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 

 
 
 
 

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance 
  Loss Cost Multiplier Filing Information 

 
 

As a service to member carriers, the North Carolina Rate Bureau (Bureau) provides a list of 
company-filed Loss Cost Multipliers (LCMs) on our public website. Currently, this list is 
updated monthly.  In addition, NCCI uses the LCM information to populate the North 
Carolina detail in their industry tool, WorkComp Workstation. 
 
Going forward, the list of company-filed LCMs will be published quarterly and contain 
abbreviated information and reference the SERFF filing information for more detail on the 
filing.  SERFF filings can be found here:  https://filingaccess.serff.com/sfa/home/NC.  Also, 
the Bureau will no longer report pending filings but rather only those filings that have been 
approved at time of publication.  
  
As a reminder and pursuant to NCGS §58-36-100, a copy of each member’s LCM filing 
submitted to the North Carolina Department of Insurance must also be sent to the North 
Carolina Rate Bureau.  These filings can be sent via email to wcfilings@ncrb.org . 
   
Please ensure that this information is brought to the attention of interested personnel within 
your Company. 
 

Sincerely,  

Joanna Biliouris 

Chief Operating Officer 
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